

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO

Dear 2S, 2C and 2I,

26th March

020 8462 1769

@ admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

mayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk































It's Mrs Savvides, Miss Condren and Mrs Inch here! How are you all?

It's been strange not coming to school and seeing your smiling faces every day. We hope you have managed to start your home learning and that you have found it fun.

The home learning will be updated every week and if you're feeling bored, there are some useful links to different websites offering a variety of educational activities on the Year 2 page. We have also added a downloadable document with creative activities too.

We are going to be emailing you every week with a new challenge. This week's challenge is to list all the things you can find in your home starting with the sound 'ch' e.g. chair, chopping board

We would love to hear from you. You can email us any messages, questions or pictures of things you have been doing at home. Please email us via the new Year 2 email address as we will be accessing this directly. Year2shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

We hope to hear from you soon,

Mrs Savvides, Miss Condren and Mrs Inch